
Dear Members 
 
A week has gone by since we were able to open the course again albeit with 
several restrictions, and we hope you are enjoying not only the course, the 
playing but also the weather. 
 
We, the club, have now decided that we will run a nine hole competition next 
Wednesday 27th May. 
 
It will be £2.oo per head, there will be no twos pot or nearest pins for this initial 
competition. 
 
One card per tee, with both player scores on marked by one member, who having 
agreed the final scores with your fellow player will place card in a receptacle 
provided. 
 
Paul Jackson our new Handicap Secretary, is prepared to collect all cards from this 
designated point advised by either Nat, Jack or Jacob who will be in the Pro Shop 
taking bookings and competition fee. 

Paul (J) will put the cards into the machine himself under strict hygiene rules and 
the result will be posted on Master Scoreboard and in the shop. 

The prizes will, pending the appointment of a new Professional, be a gift voucher, 
e.g. one4all card. 

If this is successful, the competitions will be extended to further weekly 
competitions on other days. 

It is hoped that on line booking will be available next week and as and when 
notified all telephoned bookings will be transferred across to the on-line system 

 

Keep Safe 

Ray Hunter 

Club Sec. 


